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Farmington Senior Citizens 3-17-2025 

 

 

March 17, 2025 

 

Meeting number 922 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday, 

March 17, 2025, by President Gary Weidenborner.  Fifteen members and no guests were present.  

 

Then members enjoyed Camper’s Stew and dessert provided by Ruth Weidenborner and Kathy 

Wagner. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting about 12:43 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the March 3, 2025 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of March 17, 2025, there is $349.09 in the Treasury.  This includes $55 in 

2025 dues. 

 

Birthdays:  None 

 

Anniversaries:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  Gary Weidenborner reported that John Vanderwalle is still in the nursing home.  His 

son from Hawaii visited recently.  The Fire Department keeps an eye on his house. 

  

Entertainment:  

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has scheduled a speaker for next meeting.  If the speaker 

has to cancel, members will play bingo. 

• Scott Parker is scheduled to present the “History of the Farmington Fire Department” at May 

5th meeting. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

At the next meeting on April 7th Sue Howland, Bob Zink, and Andrea Sidare will bring dessert. 

 

Town of Farmington update by President Gary Weidenborner:   

The Town of Farmington has its new ladder truck.  Also the ambulances in the area have been very 

busy. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Marie Smith won $8.00 in the 50/50 Raffle. 

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

 

Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the regular meeting about 12:55 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


